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Hoping everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and good times with family and friends.

The next meeting will be after the Christmas party at my house on December 10th. There will
be a gift exchange no more than $20 per gift.

Dinner at 5PM and the meeting after the party.
Come early at about three with your food, visit, and help set up.

My address is 50653 680th St. West Lancaster, CA 93536
662-361-3956
wpmlforbz@yahoo.com

We will install officers for the next year at the meeting. There are positions still open, any
volunteers would be greatly appreciated.

The Southwest Forgotten Iron 14th Annual Engine and Tractor Show and swap meet is January
20 & 21 in Wellton,Arizona. Admission is one dollar for adults and children under 12 are free.
Contact Cliff Northcote 619-508-7754.

A reminder that the national show will be in Oregon in 2623, on Father’s Day weekend.

The World Ag Expe wilt be in Tutare
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Antique tractor show in Tulare will be April 22 and 23, contact the ( International Agri-Center)
for more information.

Yours truly, Williams P Forbes




